
MAC Corporate  
Partnership Program
Premier Level
Includes all the benefits of Executive and Associate, plus:

MICHIGAN ASSOCIATION OF COUNTIES

Serving Michigan Counties 
since 1898

Customized Business Plan
•	 To ensure that your Premier Membership provides  

value to your organization, MAC staff will work with  
each member to develop an annual business plan 
designed to help your company achieve your goals with 
Michigan counties.

Invitation to MAC Leadership Forum
•	 This invitation for Premier members only offers 

the opportunity to engage County Executives and 
Supervisors over two days at a prime location during  
the summer.

Invitation to present at a forum or MAC  
Board meeting

•	 Premier Members will receive the opportunity to give 
an overview of their company at the annual Leadership 
Forum or at a MAC Board of Directors meeting.

Photo with MAC leadership and Private Reception
•	 Premier members may attend a private photo session 

and reception with MAC officers during the Annual 
Conference. 

Opportunity to attend the Board of Directors’ Dinner
•	 Premier members are given a special opportunity to join 

this invitation-only Board of Directors dinner on the 
opening night of the Legislative Conference.

Four complimentary registrations to the  
Annual Conference

•	 Receive four full registrations to the Annual Conference, 
valued at approximately $400 each. Registrations include 
all sessions, workshops and meal functions, as delineated 
in the conference program.

Four complimentary registrations to the  
Legislative Conference

•	 Receive four full registrations to annual Legislative 
Conference, valued at approximately $400 each. 
Registrations include all sessions, workshops and meal 
functions, as delineated in the conference program.

Signage at the Legislative Conference and the  
Annual Conference

•	 Premier level members will have their company name 
and logo placed prominently on signage at the MAC 
Legislative Conference and the MAC Annual Conference.

Your support of the MAC Corporate Partnership Program is greatly appreciated!
If you have any questions, please contact Stephan Currie, Executive Director:

scurrie@micounties.org  | 517-372-5374

110 W. Michigan Ave., Suite 200  |  Lansing, MI 48933

517-372-5374  |  Fax 517-482-4599  |  www.micounties.org


